
Feb. 6, 2017 
Meeting called to order by 1st Vice President Stefan 
Ventura at 1100 hrs. 
President O'Neil was absent due to being sick with the 
flu. 
 
Moment of silence for the passing of John Ward. 
 Annuity committee chairman Bill Mould  reported that a 
letter co-signed letter from the RFA and L-36 
 had been sent to the Treasury department on November 
16 about some of the remainng issue that still need to be 
resolved. 
Also any affected members who need a copy of the legal 
opinion on the 1099C issue should contact Bill or Joe 
O'Neil. 
The Treasury department has not yet issued a decision 
on the legal opinion from our attorneys. 
Secretary report: Minutes read and approved. 
Treasurers report: Read and approved. 
New members: Richard J. Gue retired from E-4. 
November 1996 
Jim Embrey, reported  that the DCFD Museum has had 
60 visitors to date. 
L-36 President on issue with gear and apparatus and the 
positive working relationship the the Fire Chief. 
Also L-36 is hoping to increase the dental benefits 
package. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1128 hrs.	


